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Dr. Avram Mack is one of the leaders in promoting education on patient safety and quality improvement for the undergraduate medical education level at Georgetown University School of Medicine (GUSOM). The School has embarked upon a plan to advance education in this area. A major driver of this interest has been the system-wide activity in patient safety by GUSOM’s main clinical partner Georgetown University Hospital. Dr. Mack was the recipient of an internal grant to develop the curriculum in patient safety, with the specific plan of creating a simulation on patient safety. He has been a member of the hospital’s patient safety committee and collaborates with other leaders on campus to improve the approach to patient safety education. Dr. Mack graduated from the University of Michigan and then Cornell University Medical College and did his residency in psychiatry at the Harvard Longwood program at the Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston, followed by training in Child and Adolescent Psychiatry at New York Presbyterian Hospital in New York City. He directs the program in psychiatry for medical students at Georgetown.

